
Parents for Choral Arts  

Meeting Minutes 

October 7, 2015 

 

In attendance:  

Netta Pope Riley, Mark Delcoco, Susan Brownsword, Carolyn Lawson, Rita Gigliotti, David Bekenstein, 

Lori Alexa 

Meeting called to order at 6:35 p.m. 

 

Old Business 

Scholarships for Spring Trip were approved 

David B. brought us up to date on Sing Strong contacts progress, which is on track and as expected for 

this stage.  

Lori emphasized need for volunteers for Sing Strong, including meaningful work for chorus students.  

David B. predicted a Nov 2 date for the installation of the closets and cabinets in the choir room. 

 

New Business 

Susan presented the final 2015-2016 budget for review. The motion to approve the budget was brought 

by Netta and seconded by Carolyn. All members in attendance voted to approve the budget.  

Mark is investigating the need for an informal audit or review. He will discuss with other booster 

organizations how that is done. The audit or review is not required but would add to the PCA’s 

transparency. 

Netta will coordinate Liaison Leads to help with all upcoming events – and especially fall concert. 

 

Upcoming Events  

Community Fund Drive – Rita reviewed needs – and binder is available with details 

Silver Diner – supports the Pyramid Music Workshop in February 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:55 

Submitted by Carolyn Lawson, PCA Secretary 


